Dear BOS,
While | understand balancing the county will be very difficult this year, don’t make the same error the federal

government made in cutting the Centers for Disease Control right before the pandemic hit. We need to prepare for
the up coming fire season and we all know how hard the country has been hit by fires in the previous years!
Thank you for your thoughtful consideration of this matter.

Donna Pierson-Pugh



